Guadalupe



Grove

Dedication & BlessingSunday, January 30th *Following the 11am*

Catholic Schools Week Mass

Myrtle and 34th Ave SW

In loving memory of parents from the Class of 2021 who passed away during their children's time at OLG. In memory of all who have gone before, and who will go after. May their lives be reminders of our roots, and their memories inspire us to grow.

Memorial Grove made possible from the generous donations from the class of 2021 and the community.











Our Lady of Guadalupe School fosters Gospel values, inspires academic excellence, and develops service and leadership. We face this as a sacramental community united and empowered by the Holy Spirit.